
 
REPLY FROM THE EUROPEAN UNION TO THE COMMENTS RECEIVED FROM THE  

REPUBLIC OF KOREA REGARDING NOTIFICATION 
 

G/TBT/N/EU/609 
 

DRAFT COMMISSION REGULATION LAYING DOWN ECODESIGN REQUIREMENTS FOR 

ELECTRONIC DISPLAYS PURSUANT TO DIRECTIVE 2009/125/EC OF THE EUROPEAN 

PARLIAMENT AND OF THE COUNCIL, AMENDING COMMISSION REGULATION (EC) NO 

1275/2008 AND REPEALING COMMISSION REGULATION (EC) 642/2009 
 
 
The European Union (EU) would like to thank the Republic of Korea for its comments 
on the ‘Draft Commission Regulation laying down ecodesign requirements for 
electronic displays pursuant to Directive 2009/125/EC of the European Parliament 
and of the Council, amending Commission Regulation (EC) No 1275/2008 and 
repealing Commission Regulation (EC) 642/2009’ (reference number 
G/TBT/N/EU/609). 
 
The comments concern the scope of the notified draft. In this regard, the EU would 
like to clarify that smartphone and tablet displays are out of the scope of the notified 
draft.  

The EU would like to thank the Korean authorities once again for providing comments 
on the notified draft and hopes that the responses conveyed sufficiently clarify the 
issues raised. 
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